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603 S. Main Street, Kalispell, MT 59901 

 
 

Nominations 
 
Gail Sullivan, Secretary 
Bruce Tannehill, Treasurer 
 
Board Nominees 
 
Paula Smith 
Melissa Sladek 
Richard Kuhl 
Bill Schustrom 
 
Full slate – Unanimously passed. 
 
John Covill was the recipient of the rehabbed ducttail duck with photo album.  Bob Lopp 
rehabbed with colorful feathers, etc.   
 
Excellent program by Steve Hoffman, Executive Director of Montana Audubon, on 
Montana’s Diurnal Raptors. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Gail Sullivan 
 
Gail Sullivan 
Secretary   


